
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – MARCH 25, 2008 

APPOINTMENTS TO YONGE SUBWAY TASK FORCE 

Recommendation 

The Deputy City Clerk recommends: 
 
1) That the appointments to the Yonge Subway Task Force adopted by Council on January 

28, 2008 be reconsidered; and 
 
2) That direction be provided with respect to Regional Council’s request that Council appoint 

two members to the Yonge Subway Task Force in accordance with the Committee’s 
Terms of Reference. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A 

 
Communications Plan 
 

 Correspondence will be sent to the Regional Clerk to advise the Region which two members have 
 been appointed. 

Purpose 

To respond to the request received from Regional Council regarding appointments to the Yonge 
Subway Task Force. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At the Committee of the Whole meeting of January 21, 2008 City of Vaughan representatives 
were appointed to the Yonge Subway Task Force (Attachment 1) as follows: 
 
Regional Councillor Mario F. Ferri 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati 
Councillor Alan Shefman 
 
Following the January 28th Council meeting at which the Committee of the Whole 
recommendation was adopted, correspondence was sent to the Regional Clerk advising of 
Vaughan Council’s appointments to this Committee (Attachment 2).  This correspondence was 
received by the Rapid Transit Public/Private Partnership Steering Committee and the Committee 
directed the Regional Clerk send a letter to Vaughan advising that the Terms of Reference for this 
Committee state that only two members be appointed from the City of Vaughan and requesting 
the Region be advised of the two members Vaughan Council appoints (Attachment 3). 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020 
 
Management Excellence:  Demonstrate Leadership and Promote Effective Governance. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
This is an initiative of Regional Council. 



 

Conclusion 

Direction is being requested regarding Regional Council’s request for two members from the City 
of Vaughan to be appointed to the Yonge Subway Task Force in accordance with the 
Committee’s Terms of Reference. 

Attachments 

Attachment 1: Council Extract – Item 7, Report No. 1 Committee of the Whole adopted by  
  Council on January 28, 2008. 
Attachment 2: Correspondence to the Regional Clerk dated February 1, 2008 
Attachment 3: Correspondence from the Regional Clerk dated February 22, 2008 

Report prepared by: 

Sybil Fernandes, Deputy City Clerk 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 
_________________________   ____________________________ 
Sybil Fernandes    Janice Atwood-Petkovski 
Deputy City Clerk    Commissioner of Legal and Administrative 
      Services/City Solicitor 












